July 2, 2021

Re:  Save the Date — School Law Workshop

Dear 2019 & 2020 Louisiana School Law Workshop Participants:

Thank you for attending the Louisiana School Law Workshop sponsored by Hammonds,
Sills, Adkins, Guice, Noah, & Perkins, LLP during 2019 and/or 2020. We are pleased to
announce that the 2021 Workshop will be in-person and is scheduled for Thursday and Friday,
September 16 & 17, 2021, at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in Baton Rouge. We hope you will you be
able to join us and your colleagues again for what will surely be a very stimulating conference.

The guestroom rate at the Crowne Plaza remains at $115 a night including breakfast. To
reserve your room, please contact the Crowne Plaza Hotel at 800-678-4065 and use the group
code “SLW”. We will also be releasing the workshop registration form in the near future.

The topics to be covered in this year’s workshop will include 2021 legislation,
employment/employee matters, COVID-related issues, and many other areas of interest to school
system personnel. More complete information about the workshop, registration, and lodging can
be obtained by visiting our website at www.hamsil.com.

We look forward to seeing you in-person again this fall and would urge you to Save the
Date.

Sincerely yours,

Robert L. Hammonds
Email: rhammonds@hamsil.com



